
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As you are no doubt aware, Government guidelines relating to Covid have changed 
this week. With this in mind, I thought I would clarify our expectations around Covid. 
 
Anyone with symptoms should take a PCR test, stay at home and follow government 
guidance if positive.   
 
From today, the government have removed the legal requirement to self-isolate 
following a positive test.  However, adults and children who test positive will continue 
to be advised to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for at least five full 
days, and then continue to follow the guidance until they have received two negative 
test results on consecutive days. We would expect our children to follow these 
guidelines. 
 
This will be reviewed as we approach April 1st as the Government have suggested 
that the guidelines will change again at this point.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs C Smith 
 
Mrs C Smith 
Head Teacher 


